
 
 

 

26th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Summer Term 
 
Newsletters 
I am delighted to share this half term’s ‘Inform’ school-wide newsletter. Our Year Group newsletters will be 
shared directly with you by our Heads of Year. I hope you enjoy reading our newsletters, and that they give 
you good insight into school life. 
 
Examinations 
After half term Years 8, 9 and 10 will complete their end of year examinations.  Thank you to all parents/carers 
who attended our Revision Evenings to support students, develop their resilience as well as their revision 
skills. 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 examinations are running smoothly. If any students need any additional support,  
please let your daughter’s Head of Year know. 
 
Attendance 
Attendance remains a target for the whole school. It has improved since the pandemic, but everybody has to 
play their part in reaching whole school expectations of 96%. 
 
Health & Well-being 
I wish to draw your attention to the increase in vaping by young people. Students are aware of its health 
implications, please reinforce this at home. 
 
 Enjoy the half term and we look forward to welcoming your daughters back after half term. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 

 

https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/assets/Uploads/Inform-May-2023-.pdf

